

TENNESSEE TRAILS ASSOCIATION

INC.

YPXYXXBOXXXYXXXXX XGHATTANGOGAYYTENNESSEEXXX7405XX

MINUTES
ANNUAL MEETING
October 23, 1993

The meeting was held at the Dubose Center, Monteagle, October 22, 23 and 24. About 60 people attended.

The following officers were elected for 1994: president, Rob Weber, vice president, Bob Barnett, recording secretary, Evelyn Tretter; treasurer, Judy Van Cleve., director at large, Bessie Daniel.

The TTA Award was presented to Debbie Gilbert of the Memphis Chapter. The Bill Stutz Award was presented in absentia to Bill Jones of the Cookeville Chapter.

Chapter reports: Memphis - Continue to work on Holly Creek National Forest trails in Mississippi. Clarksville - The chapter has adopted by-laws. They have weekly hikes. They have adopted the Stewart Forest trail and are getting brochures. Murfreesboro - Chapter has full program, with 25 to 30 active members. Nashville - The chapter prints and mails the newsletter. Cookeville - Members work on trails in Scott's Gulf State Natural Area, led by Bill Jones.

Bob Richards State Recreation Service Division, reported on the "state of the state" concerning trails. He said his office administered the NRFA \$150,000 federal grants for trails. He showed slides of his trip to California to a rails-to-trails conference for which TTA paid part of his expenses.

Activities of the weekend included campfires both nights, auction, hiking.

Evelyn Tretter, recording secretary